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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

The Jamaica Social Investment Fund (JSIF), is concerned by the recent flare up of 

violence in several communities in which the Fund is currently undertaking social 

interventions and infrastructural projects.  

The violence has recently resulted in one of the major planned events, which was 

to be executed with corporate partners and government agencies, being 

postponed.  This important event cannot now be held until peace and order are 

restored in the community.  

The interventions conducted in these largely underserved communities by the JSIF 

are critical to the delivery of essential services and to uplifting the lives of all 

residents.   When placed on hold, the entire community suffers.    

It is with this in mind, that the JSIF urges members of these communities to 

cooperate with the members of the security forces in every way possible, so that 

the business of social and infrastructural development can continue to the benefit 

of all residents.  

For further information, please contact: 

Keisha-Ann Sleight 
Senior Communication Officer 
Jamaica Social Investment Fund, JSIF 
11 Oxford Road 
Kingston 5 
Email:keishaann.sleight@jsif.org 
Telephone: 968-4545; ext:2285 cel:551-8282 
 

 


